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Ian Search

From: Jeff Pulleyblank
Sent: October 6, 2023 11:55 AM
To: Ian Search
Subject: RE: Committee of Adjustment Review - October 18

HI Ian, In collaboraƟon with Building ,  the only comments we have are as follows: 
 

‐ Due to detached building – this will limit the requirement to have fire route. 
‐ Must maintain current occupancy #s  
‐ Must ensure there is panic hardware on the exit gates. 
‐ Must not be enclosed.   

 
Really not much we can do based on the construcƟon. 
 
Thanks Jeff 
 
 

Jeff Pulleyblank ,CMM III, CFEI  
Deputy Fire Chief 
Municipality of Lakeshore | Legal and Legislative Services - Fire Department 
419 Notre Dame Street, Belle River, ON, N0R 1A0 
T: tel:+15197281975;ext=425 
Connect with us online at Lakeshore.ca/Connect  

 

  
 

 
 

 
 
Hi Jeff, 
 
I hope you are doing well these days. 
 
I see Don below staƟng that you will provide comment for the minor variance file A‐33‐2023. Just want to make sure 
you are aware as I didn’t see you cc’d. I have aƩached the noƟce for comment in case it was not forwarded to you. 
Looking to receive comments by Friday Oct 6. Thank you very much Jeff!  
 
Regards,  
 

Ian Search   
Planner I 
Municipality of Lakeshore | Growth and Sustainability - Community Planning 
419 Notre Dame Street, Belle River, ON, N0R 1A0 
T: 519-728-1975 ext.246 
Connect with us online at Lakeshore.ca/Connect  




